
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Todd Schwieger, Police Chief 

SUBJECT: Police Department Donation 

DATE: January 16, 2024 
  

OVERVIEW: 

On December 27, 2023 the police department received an anonymous donation in the amount 
of $400.00. The police department would like to utilize the donation towards its community 
engagement efforts including the Bike Rodeo and Winning With Cops.  

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

To accept the donation amount of $400.00 provided to the police department on December 27, 
2023. 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 
   

The police department operating funds used for community engagement efforts and 

events would be supplemented by the donation. 

 

 

 


